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Freedom Care Group Holdings Limited (ASX: FCG) – 
Suspension from Quotation 
Description 

The securities of Freedom Care Group Holdings Limited (‘FCG’) will be suspended from quotation immediately 
under Listing Rule 17.2, at the request of FCG, pending the release of an announcement regarding the outcome 
of discussions with the National Disability Insurance Agency regarding the payment suspension referred to in 
FCG’s ASX announcement dated 6 November 2024. 

Issued by 

ASX Compliance  
 



 

 

 

 
 
14 November 2024 

 
Mr Lewis Flynn 
Compliance Officer, Listings Compliance (Perth) 
ASX Limited 
Level 40, Central Park 
152-158 St Georges Terrace 
Perth WA 6000 
 
Sent by email: tradinghaltsperth@asx.com.au 
 

Dear Lewis 

Request for voluntary suspension – ASX Listing Rule 17.2 

We refer to the trading halt granted to Freedom Care Group Holdings Limited (FCG) on 12 November 2024.  
 
Pursuant to Listing Rule 17.2, FCG requests the voluntary suspension of trading in its securities from the 
commencement of trading on Thursday 14 November 2024. FCG provides the following information 
regarding this request: 
 

• the voluntary suspension is requested as FCG is still in discussions with the National Disability 
Insurance Agency regarding the payment suspension referred to in FCG’s ASX announcement dated 
6 November 2024 and is not yet in a position to make an announcement regarding such 
discussions;   

• it is requested that the voluntary suspension be put in place until the Company is in a position to 
make the announcement which, at this stage, is expected to be no later than the commencement 
of normal trading on 16 December 2024; and 

• FCG is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension request should not be granted or of 
any other information necessary to inform the market about the voluntary suspension. 
 

This request has been authorised by the Board of Directors of FCG.  
 
Yours faithfully 
Freedom Care Group Holdings Limited 
 

 
 
Wayne Kernaghan 
Company Secretary 
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